
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               13 March 2015 22:32
To:                                   'info@broadsuredirect.com'
Subject:                          Re: Data Protection team
Attachments:                 Data‐Protection‐Broadsure.doc
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Could you please forward the attached document to your team that deals with subject access requests under the data protection Act
1998
 
Could you please confirm by return email that this has been done and if there will be a fee needed?
 
 
Regards
 
 
Simon Cordell
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                    

                                                                                                            Mr Simon Cordell 

                                                                                                            109 Burncroft Ave 

                                                                                                            Enfield 

                                                                                                            Middlesex 

                                                                                                            EN3 7JQ 

                                                                                                            13/03/2015 

 

Broadsure Direct 

4th Floor  

The Argyle Centre 

York St 

Ramsgate 

Kent 

CT11 9DS  

Dear Sir or Madam 

Subject access request 

Mr Simon Cordell 

109 Burncroft Ave 

Enfield 

Middlesex 

EN3 7JQ 

 

Please supply the information about me I am entitled to under the Data Protection Act 

1998 relating to: 

• All data that Broadsure Direct hold on any systems or files about me.  

 

• All audio call files that Broadsure Direct hold this would include when the police 

have called to check if I was insured. 

 

• All account Information and amounts paid. 

 

• Reason as to why any insurance policies were cancelled. 

 

• Dates all policies started and ended and which company had the policies in force. 

 

 

All data that is being asked for would be within the period of the last 6 years. This would 

include any data that is being held by the whole of Enfield Council ASB Response Team. 

Re: Data Protection team->Data-Protection-Broadsure.docRe: Data Protection team->Data-Protection-Broadsure.doc



 

• If you are withholding any information I have asked for please make me aware of 

this and the reason as to why the data is being denied. 

 

If you need any more information from me, or a fee, please let me know as soon as 

possible. 

It may be helpful for you to know that a request for information under the Data Protection 

Act 1998 should be responded to within 40 days. 

If you do not normally deal with these requests, please pass this letter to your Data 

Protection Officer. If you need advice on dealing with this request, the Information 

Commissioner’s Office can assist you and can be contacted on 0303 123 1113 or at 

www.ico.org.uk/  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Simon Cordell 

 

 

 


